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ANNOUNCEMENT OF SCHOOL DAYS OFF BY THE HEAD OF SCHOOL

The Head of School, pursuant to § 24 paragraph 2 of Act No. 561/2004 Coll., the School Act,
has declared a day off for all students on May 7, 2025, due to further education for the teaching
staff.

Students and parents have been informed of this fact.

The Head of School has informed the founder of the school about the declaration of days off.
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